
  
Merry Christmas to our wonderful Heritage Family!



WOW… Have we been busy 
lately! This has been our 
fullest season of concerts 
since 2019! It’s been great to 
know that God still has plans 
for this ministry. He’s not 
finished with us yet!


Starting in September we had 
two concerts on the east 
coast in Brooklyn, New York. It 
was so great to be back in 
New York again!


We were so incredibly honored to be asked to sing at The Brooklyn 
Tabernacle for their services. It was one of Max’s dreams to be able to sing 
there, and while we were sorry he couldn’t experience that with us, we were 
thrilled and grateful on his behalf. He would have been SO thrilled! It was an 
amazing morning of worship and we were all very blessed by the presence of 

the Holy Spirit we all felt while 
being there. 


Two more concerts followed in 
October where we sang in 
Michigan at Andrews University, 
and then later in Milpitas, 
California.


In November we had three 
concerts. One in Sacramento 
where we were hosted by our dear 
friend Frank John Salas. Then we 
traveled south and sang at Palm 
Desert SDA Church for their 25th                

	        anniversary.


And finally, we concluded our busy fall season in Loma Linda at the 
University Church with our annual Thanksgiving concert. It was a great 
ending to a great run of concerts. Now, we are enjoying our Christmas break!
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We want to thank you all once again for your continued support for Heritage! 
You are so valuable to our ministry. Just 
a friendly reminder that there is one more 
month left to prayerfully consider a 
“year-end donation.” Every little bit helps 
and makes a difference! 


As you know, our mission is to share the 
light and the hope of the gospel of 
salvation and the gospel of the Kingdom. 
To bring revelation of 
God’s love and peace 
to a hurting world in 
need. And to encourage 


every follower of Jesus through the power of music. 


The Angel declared to the shepherds long, long ago, “Don’t 
be afraid, for look, I proclaim to you GOOD NEWS, OF 
GREAT JOY, THAT WILL BE FOR ALL THE PEOPLE. Today 
in the city of David a SAVIOR WAS BORN for you, who is 
THE MESSIAH, the Lord.” (Luke 2:10-11 CSB)


That is the wonderful message and proclamation of Christmas!


GOOD NEWS

GREAT JOY

FOR ALL PEOPLE.


This is why we sing. 


May you continue to know the riches of His love and give thanks for His 
many blessings this Christmas season.


With Love,

The Heritage Singers

www.heritagesingers.com                     (530) 622-9369 

DONATE

Loma Linda University Church

http://www.heritagesingers.com

	Heritage Singers

